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To : ramona_bray@enumclaw.wednet.edu
Subject : WSPABoard and Regional Representatives 2018-2019

Dear WSPAMembers,

Please join me in welcoming the 2018-2019 WSPABoard and Administrative
Team:

President: Shaun Carey, Franklin Pierce School District
President-Elect: Tina Konsmo, Puyallup School District
Past-President: Kurt Schonberg, Oak Harbor School District

Treasurer: Chris Callaham, Auburn School District
Secretary: Janet Hodson, Federal Way Public Schools

Region 1 Representatives:
Jane Rausch, Riverside School District
Kim Harmon, Spokane Public Schools

Region 2 Representatives:
Toni Neidhold, Pasco School District
Doug Christensen, Kennewick School District

Region 3 Representative:
Marilyn Boerke, Camas School District

Region 4 Representatives:
Dawn Long, North Thurston School District
Stacia Dorman, Puyallup School District

Region 5 Representatives:
Denise Kennedy, Bremerton School District
Chelle Lente, Central Kitsap School District

Region 6 Representatives:
Jason Thompson, Marysville School District
Debbie Kovacs, Everett Public Schools

Executive Director: Curtis Leonard
Program Coordinator: Jennifer Tottenham

Thank you to our Board and Regional Representatives for their willingness to share
their time and expertise with WSPA.We encourage all members to get involved



through regional meetings, workshops, conferences, or by sharing your feedback
with us.

The WSPA team will be attending our annual Board retreat in June to plan for the
upcoming year. Is there a service, training, or workshop that would be beneficial
for you or your district? How can we best serve our members going forward?
Please let us know -- your input is critical to our planning.

Please submit any suggestions to Jennifer Tottenham at admin@wspa.net prior to
June 1 for consideration at our planning retreat. Thank you.

Again, please join me in welcoming the 2018-2019 WSPABoard and
Administrative Team.

Thank you,

Jennifer Tottenham
Washington School Personnel Association
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